
2016-12-HFNC-activities-events  

 

Hi everyone 

 

This is a short note to remind you of 2 forthcoming events and to give you reports on 2 recent 

excursions to National Parks.  

 

 HFNC AGM and General Meeting – this Thursday (15 Dec) at 7.30 pm, HIRL. 

 

 HFNC end-of-year get-together – this will be at Diane Luhrs home, corner of Wedge St and 

Digby Rd, starting at about 4.30 pm on Sunday 18 Dec.  Bar-b-que facilities will be provided 

but please bring your own drinks and food.  Maybe also a camp chair. 

 

 Report of excursions –  Mt Richmond NP (23 Oct)and Mt William in the Grampians NP (19 

Nov) – see pdf attachments 

 

We have had a very busy year, with many great excursions, speakers at meetings, and lots of 

conservation project works and submissions to government. 

 

Best wishes to all for 2017. 

 

Rod Bird 

Secretary 

Hamilton Field Naturalists Club. 

 


